
Steve and Andrew,  
 
Good morning. Steve, I hope your on the mend after being out. Please find the attached packet 
of revised images and plans. What time is our review committee meeting on the 10th?  
 
After meeting with the neighborhood and receiving your offices notes and recommendations, we have taken 
both groups feedback and made a number of compromises. We are limited on the location of the addition and 
height due to the heritage tree that eats into a majority of the build-able area.  
 
Changes made:  
1. No stucco - we are proposing a matching siding and trim.  
2. Overhang toward the street added.  
3. Removing the steel box window pop out.  
4. Revising the fenestration to be compatible with the original house, in proportion and spacing.  
5. Side by side parking spaces added. 
6. We removed the roof popups in favor of a dormer.  
7. We brought some details from the front porch to the addition.  
 
If you have any questions please don't hesitate to ask.  
 
Regards,  
Richard Hamer, Project manager 
 
 
Michael Hsu 
Office Of Architecture 
 


